
 

 
 
 
The children at OSHC have been very busy over the past fortnight. We 
started off by celebrating Mother’s Day by making their mum’s and/or loved 
one something special. We had made lovely earrings, key chains, magnets, 
cards and mirror owls. The children were very thoughtful and considerate 
when making these gifts, they really put in effort and were very excited to 
give them to their loved ones. 
 
Last week our theme was “Healthy Eating”, we did a range of different 
activities with the children this includes making a rainbow salad, pineapple 
pencil holders, posters and more. We found out what favourite fruits and 
vegetables they enjoy eating by doing a survey and making sure we add 
them into our weekly menu. Another one of our activities was “guess the 
food” which was one of our best activities for the week. The children loved 
this as they had to try figure out what fruit or vegetable they were eating, 
some of which they may not have ever eaten before! 
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